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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HOME AFFAIRS    

BY DEPUTY M. TADIER OF ST. BRELADE  

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 11th SEPTEMBER 2023 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 18th SEPTEMBER 2023 

 
 

Question 

 
“Will the Minister advise what type of work permits were held by the two Filipino fishermen who died on 

the L’Ecume II fishing trawler, and whether they were brought to Jersey on those work permits or if those 

permits were changed after their arrival?” 
 

 

Answer 

 

 

The Deputy will be aware that the tragic events on the L’Ecume II are subject to a live criminal 

investigation.  

 
With the above in mind, it would not be appropriate to disclose this information publicly whilst 

the investigation is ongoing.  
 


